
Tuesday, March 13, 2018 

The monthly meeting for the Town of Pleasant Valley was held on Tuesday, March 13, 2018 @ 7:34 PM 
at the town hall.  Chairman Nolte called the meeting to order.  All in attendance sited the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
Motion by Bob and 2nd by Larry to approve the agenda as published.   
 
Clerk read the minutes from the February 13, 2018 monthly board meeting.  Motion by Bob and 2nd by 
Larry to approve as read.  Carried. 

 

Financial report checking $279,732.55; Cemetary CD $2,783.57, General CD, $13,272.57; motion by Bob 

and 2nd by Larry to approve as read.  Carried. 

Presentation by Lorene Vedder regarding amending the constitution to state that only human beings are 

endowed with constitutional rights and that money is not speech and limiting spending is not the same 

as limiting speech. 

Motion by Bob and 2nd by Larry to make a petition for residents to sign proposing the Biodigester. 

Our April regular board meeting will follow the annual board meeting that is required to be the 3rd 

Tuesday in April.   

Motion by Bob and 2nd by Larry to have our open book on Thursday, May 31, 2018 from whatever time 

Eric Kleven, Assessor can come.  The Board of Review will be Thursday, June 7, from 6-8 PM. 

Motion by Bob and 2nd by Larry to approve & pay monthly bills. 

13220 Wisconsin Towns Association 100.00 

13221 St. Croix County Clerk 165.50 

13222 DAniel & Gabrielle Weber 1.00 

13223 Stephanie Birenbaum 383.10 

13224 Baldwin Bulletin 22.98 

13225 St. Croix Electric 112.55 

13226 Rural Mutual Ins Co 50.00 

13227 Kerry Licht 87.50 

13228 Cindy Johnson 87.50 

13229 Robert Bradford 87.50 

13230 Carol Lebo 93.75 

13231 Barb Casey 81.25 

13232 Tim Wells 87.50 

13233 Rodli, Beskar, Neuhaus, Murray 81.00 

13234 St. Croix County Highway 10,945.30 

13235 Larry Nolte 531.28 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


